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Sydney hearing for drug law reform inquiry

The Victorian Parliament’s Law Reform, Road and Community Safety Committee will hear evidence in Sydney

on Tuesday 23 May for its inquiry into drug law reform.
The public hearing will be held at NSW Parliament House from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm.

The Committee will hear from a range of organisations working in the field of drug law reform and harm

minimisation.

Among those presenting evidence will be the Australian Drug Law Reform Foundation and the Uniting Sydney

Medically Supervised Injecting Centre.

Under its terms of reference, the Committee is considering approaches to drug law reform in other Australian

states and territories and overseas jurisdictions.
It is also looking at how other positive reforms could be adopted into Victorian law.

The hearing schedule and further details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website.
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